
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• John McLaughlin, CFO of Edgewood Companies,
and Ken Riley, senior vice president of Kiewit
Infrastructure Group, have joined the Tahoe
Prosperity Center board.

• Dolph Lundgren will star “The Lake”, a movie being filmed
this fall in the Tahoe-Reno area. It’s about freshwater sharks
in Lake Tahoe.

• Mike Panici of Incline Village released his album “Darlin”
this week on the Tate Music Group label. It is available
through iTunes, Amazon, or TateMusicGroup.com.

•  Forever  Dreams  for  Veterans  scheduled  for  Sept.  5  at
MontBleu in Stateline has been canceled.

• Drone Promotions, a Lake Tahoe company, shared this video
with LTN:
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